
 

 Thursday 3rd November 2022  
 
Year 1 – Pollock’s Toy Museum Workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 1 will be learning about toys from the past. 
 
 In order to support their learning, the children have the opportunity to participate in an 
exciting, interactive workshop provided by Pollock’s Toy Museum. The children will get the 
chance to discuss and handle a range of toys. Children will talk about when toys were made 
and how they are different from today’s toys. They will also look at what different materials 
were used and what the toys can tell us about the children who played with them in the 
past. 
 
Details are as follows 
 
Date:              Wednesday 7th December 2022 
 
Time:               School day as normal 
 
Place:   Kingfisher Hall Academy 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £5.00 is necessary to cover the cost of the 

workshops. Please make payments through Arbor. 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 teachers  
 
 


